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Man with gun robs donut shop twice 

 

Salem, Ore. — Local donut shop, Dude Donut City at Carson and Lancaster DRS SE was robbed last 
month by the same suspect in two separate incidents.  

The first robbery occurred on December 13, 2021 when the male suspect displayed a gun to the shop 
clerk and demanded money from the register. The employee complied and the suspect left on foot. Then 
on December 18, 2021, the male suspect again displayed a handgun to the shop employee and demanded 
money. Once the suspect took the money, he fled on foot. Patrol officers searched and perimeter tracks 
were conducted by a K-9 team after each incident but were unsuccessful.  

Employees provided the following physical description of the suspect: 

• White, male adult 
• Age, approximately 30 to 35 years 
• Hair color, unknown due to a jacket hood pulled over the head 
• Height, 5’10” to 5’11”  
• Weight, approximately 160-180 pounds 

In the December 13 incident, the suspect was reported as wearing a black jacket with large front pockets 
and dark pants, both described as being in a dirty condition, and dark shoes. On December 18, the 
suspect’s clothing description included a blue sweatshirt over a dark hooded jacket, dark tan pants, red 
mittens, and dark shoes. 

Detectives are working all available leads and now ask for the public’s help in identifying the suspect in 
these armed robbery cases. If a member of the public knows the individual in the photograph and video, 
or has information about the cases, please call the Salem Police Tips Line at 503-588-8477. 
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Attachments and links: 
salem-police_smp21027541_suspect-image-1.jpg 
salem-police_smp21027099_ smp21027541_video 

https://express.adobe.com/video/pQ685e9T8OCjK
https://express.adobe.com/video/pQ685e9T8OCjK

